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COVID-19 vaccination declaration  
Review and action  
 

Dear Marcin, 
 
As of Monday 14 February 2022, to attend UQ locations you must be fully 
vaccinated with a TGA approved COVID-19 vaccine. 
 
To ensure compliance, staff (including academic affiliates) and students are required 
to complete the UQ COVID-19 vaccination self-declaration as soon as possible. 
 
   

Click here to complete COVID-19 vaccination declaration   
 

 
UQ respects the privacy of individuals and will ensure that personal information is 
collected via a secure online UQ portal and is managed in accordance with its 
Privacy Management Policy. 
 
More information about the COVID-19 vaccination requirements to access UQ 
locations is available on our website. 
 
Additional information: Once this task has been completed you can still access it 
via the link above. 
 
This is a system generated email. Please do not reply.  
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